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September 24, 1999

FOIA/Pfivwy Act Officer 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Mail Stop T-6 D8 
Washington, DC 20555-0001

YL4 FACSIMILE 130-415-530 
VIA FIRST CLASS MAIL 
VIA UL: foia(m c2fo

RE: FOIA request 

Dear FOJA/Privacy Act Officer: 

Please provide to me copies of: 

I. Decommissioning Report USGS facility at 5293 Ward Road, Arvada, Colorado, dated June 1999, plus the appendices and cover letter for the same 2. NRC Region IV office correspondence related to the report discussed in Item # 1, 3. Confirmatory survey resuIts conducted by the NRC for the Ward Road facility.  4. The final status report by the USGS for the Ward Road property.  
It is our understanding that these documents are maintained in the NRC Region IV office in Arlington, Texas and Blair Spitzberg, the Regional Section Leader, has custody of the 
documents.  

Please send the bill to Jeffrey A. Knoll, P.C., 5353 W. Dartmouth Ave., #504, Denver, CO 80227 and we will promptly remit payment, 

Very truly yours, 

JEFFREY A. KNOLL, P.C.  

By:

JAK/Ic 
cc: Tom Duffy
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